
 

 

Rescheduled night works – 

Hospital Road linemarking 

Due to inclement weather, previously 
communicated night works on Hospital Road, 
between Delivery Drive and Barker Street, have 
been rescheduled. 

Line marking activities will now be carried out 
overnight on Monday 10 October, between 6pm 
and 6am, weather permitting. 

Works are being completed as nightworks to 
manage traffic and pedestrian access and to 
ensure hospital operational continuity. 

During this work, there will be no access to 
Hospital Road from Barker Street, Magill Street 
or Francis Martin Drive.  

Ambulance access will be maintained through 
Barker Street via Avoca Street to Nurses Drive. 

While every effort will be made to minimise 
disruption, some noise can be expected during 
these works.  

For any questions or concerns about this activity, 
please call the Randwick Campus 
Redevelopment project team on the 24/7 
number, 1800 571 866. 

Thank you for your patience while we 
progress these important works. 


